
 

 

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

California Public Employees’ Retirement System 
P.O. Box 942715 | Sacramento, CA 94229-2715 
888 CalPERS (or 888-225-7377) | TTY: (877) 249-7442 
www.calpers.ca.gov 

Announcements 

Circular Letter 

December 10, 2020 

Circular Letter: 200-055-20 

Distribution: IV, V, VI, X, XII, XVI 

To: All CalPERS Employers 

Subject: Circular Letters Are Going Paperless 

Purpose 

The purpose of this Circular Letter is to inform you that paper copies of Circular Letters will no 

longer be mailed as of January 1, 2021. 

Background 

Changing to only electronic distribution for Circular Letters provides employers with more 

timely updates, generates cost savings associated with printing and mail delivery, improves 

environmental impact through paper reduction, and creates efficiency. 

All Circular Letters are available on the CalPERS website. 

Make Sure Your Agency Stays Informed 

To make sure your agency stays informed, we encourage you and your colleagues to subscribe 

to our Employer Bulletin. You’ll receive email notifications when new Circular Letters are 

available. You can browse Circular Letters from 1996 to present at any time on the CalPERS 

website. Our employer partners are responsible for staying informed and keeping up to date 

with changes in the law. 

https://www.calpers.ca.gov/page/email-subscriptions
https://www.calpers.ca.gov/page/email-subscriptions
https://www.calpers.ca.gov/page/employers/policies-and-procedures/circular-letters
http://www.calpers.ca.gov/


 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Circular Letter: 200-055-20 
December 10, 2020 

Questions 

If you have any questions, call our CalPERS Customer Contact Center at 888 CalPERS (or 888-

225-7377). 

David Rubio, Chief 
Customer Education & Outreach Division 
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